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Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 05-15-2018

Title:
Consideration, discussion, and possible reappointment of Ted Cundiff to the Broken
Arrow Economic Development Corporation (BAEDC) Board of Directors for a three
year term beginning June 1, 2019 and expiring May 31, 2021

Background:
In accordance with the bylaws of the Broken Arrow Economic Development Corporation (BAEDC), the City of
Broken Arrow is to approve the appointment of members. The City Manager recommends the appointment of
Mr. Ted Cundiff to the BAEDC Board of Directors. Mr. Cundiff has served on the BAEDC Board for the past
three years and is currently serving as the Chair. He is the Chief Executive Officer of Arkansas Valley State
Bank and is a Broken Arrow resident.

Cost: $0

Funding Source: None

Requested By: Norman Stephens, Economic Development Coordinator

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: None

Recommendation:
Approve the reappointment of Ted Cundiff to the BAEDC Board of Directors for a three-year term beginning
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